
 

September 20, 2010 
 
 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 100533 permits a minor modification to a Detailed Planned Development (DPD) known as 
the John C. Cudahy YMCA Youth & Family Center, on land located generally south and east of the 
intersection of North 91st Street and West Fairy Chasm Drive, in the 9th Aldermanic District.  
 
  This file will allow for the installation of a fully accessible baseball field for youth and adults with 
adaptive needs in lieu of the grass baseball field proposed in the original DPD.   
 
 Since the proposed minor modification is consistent with the previously approved DPD, the City 
Plan Commission at its regular meeting on September 20, 2010 recommended approval of the subject file. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
 
cc: Ald. Robert Puente 


